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Dr. Fisher reported tentative arrangements for an 
autumn educational campaign and the Sub-committee was 
authorized to complete and to act upon a programme for a 
larger number of meetings than are usually held, without 
waiting for confirmaton at the September meeting of the 
Committee.

He reported also for the Sub-committee on school 
inspection and after some discussion it was resolved that 
the Sub-committee bring up the subject at the September 
meeting with recommendatiops, if possible, for some defi­
nite course of action to improve this important branch of 
educational work and the conditions under which it is 
done.

The meeting then adjourned to Friday, the 24th day 
of September next unless called earlier by order of the 
Chairman.
E. J. REX FORD, G. W. PARMELEE,

Secretary.Chairman.


